July 8, 2024

Dear Members of the Town Council,

I am writing to inform you that, due to personal reasons, I must resign from my position on the Okotoks Library Board effective immediately, before the end of my term.

It has been a privilege to serve on the board, and I am proud of the progress we have made together. I am particularly pleased to see the success of the school year reading program, which recently benefited from a generous \$5,000 donation. Additionally, the seed lending library has flourished, providing valuable resources to our community.

Thank you for the support and collaboration during my tenure. I am confident that the board will continue to thrive and accomplish great things for our library and community.

Sincerely,

Alexandra Owens